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I don’t feel it is fair or helpful to reduce lawful gun rights in Oregon. This will do 

nothing to change criminal behavior, only hinder law abiding citizens ability to defend 

themselves or protect their property.  

 

Our Canadian neighbors swore that they would only  ban the rifles and that it would 

never ban the handguns. Two years later they band the handguns too. 

 

I believe this is a huge constitutional overreach.  


